
From: [redacted]@gov.scot 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 5:18 PM 
To: [redacted]@fcdo.gov.uk 
Cc: [redacted]@gov.scot; [redacted]@gov.scot; Scott.Wightman@gov.scot; 
John.Primrose@gov.scot; [redacted]@gov.scot; [redacted]@fcdo.gov.uk; [redacted]@gov.scot 
Subject: RE: Gaza - humanitarian aid - FCDO contact 
 

Hi [redacted] and [redacted], 
 
I hope you’re both doing well. I’m reaching out regarding the concerning allegations 
at the weekend regarding UNRWA and the UK government’s decision to pause 
funding to the agency. I note in a statement released on Saturday by FCDO that the 
UK remains committed to getting humanitarian aid to the people in Gaza who 
desperately need it. We would be grateful for any updates on this and also if you 
have any sense under what conditions you would expect funding to be reinstated to 
UNRWA? 
 
If easier to chat through I’d be more than happy to arrange a call. 
 
Many thanks in advance, 
[redacted] 
 
[redacted] (pronouns: she/her) 

Humanitarian and Conflict Lead 
International Division  
Scottish Government  

Phone: +44 [redacted] 

 


